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Mr. Leo V. Jordan

Assistant Controller

Babcock & Wilcox Company

P.0. Box 61038

lew Orleans, Louisiana 70161

Dear Mr. Jordan:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 2, 1980,
which provides the Commission assurance that the Babcock & Wilcox Company

has sufficient working capital to cover the costs of decommissioning all
its nuclear facilities.

Sincerely,
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R. G. Pagé{ Acting Chief

Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety
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